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HJI Graduate School for Peace and Public Leadership is proud to join with the 

“50 Years of Extraordinary Devotion” Organizing Committee in co-sponsoring 



 

 

 

a special commemorative event at East Garden on November 4-5, 2023 to pay 

tribute to the Unificationist missionaries who came to the United States from 

Japan some 50 years ago.  

  

This event serves as a venue to capture the stories and testimonies of those 

who, half a century ago, left behind their home country in order to respond to 

God’s and True Parents’ call to serve America. 

  

In addition to honoring our Japanese brothers and sisters, this program 

provides a wonderful opportunity for American members to express our 

appreciation to those who have given so much to our country and to each of us. 

  

Your contribution will help to support the travel and accommodation expenses 

of senior Japanese members who do not have the needed funds to travel from 

their home state to East Garden. Any financial contribution you can make at this 

time will be deeply appreciated.  

 

You may contribute here at this site which also includes some special photos 

from the early days of our Japanese missionaries in America. 

  

Live-streaming of the event will be available and announced in the coming 

week. 

  

Thank you! 

  

  

Donate Here  
 

   



50th Anniversary Meeting for Japanese Missionaries

$20,000

$13,526

$0

50 Years in America: Your Donation helps to support a special event honoring our Japanese Elders!

A commemorative event at East Garden November 4-5, 2023 is being held to honor the Japanese Missionaries who came to the

US 50 years ago to answer True Parents' Call to Save America. Please help by donating toward the $40000 cost of the event

(that includes an historical record of the testimonies of these pioneers who were called to sacrifice 50 years ago by True

Parents). Your generous contributions are America's way to recognize and thank our Japanese brothers and sisters who, half a

century ago, pledged and dedicated their lives to secure the future of God's Providence in the United States.
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